
  

 

Nursery  
Newsletter 

A Note from Miss Robinson:                         

I am pleased to introduce myself as your child’s 
new nursery teacher this year. I have a lot of 
experience teaching in Nursery and I am very 
excited to meet and get to know each and every 
child and family.  

I look forward to a fun, exciting half term! 

 

 

Golden Rule Board 

In nursery, we have introduced a Golden Rule board. 
Children will be recognised for their behaviour, 
kindness, listening skills and honesty, whilst also 
being recognised for their hard work and caring 
nature. One child will be chosen each day and their 
picture will be added to the special golden rule board. 
They will also receive a special golden rule sticker to 
show to their family. 

 

Nursery Learning 

This half term our topic is ‘All About Me’. We will be learning about who we are as a person, our 
families and making friends. As part of our learning, I hope to share family photographs with the 
children. I would be grateful if you could email a family photograph by Wednesday 20th September 
to the following email address: nursery.seascape@durhamlearning.net These photographs will be 
useful for activities and will be displayed in our nursery.  

Later in the half term, we will also be thinking about autumn; noticing changes in the weather and 
the environment. Please bring any autumn treasures your child finds on their way to nursery to share 
with the group. As we move into autumn, please remember the weather will become a lot colder. 
Please ensure your child is dressed in suitable clothing as a proportion of the session is outdoors. A 
warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves will be required as we move through the season. 

 

 
  
 
 

Nursery Door Opening and Closing Times: 

Morning Nursery                                               Entry - 
door opens 08:45am, door closes 09:00am Collection - 
door opens 11:35am, door closes 11:45am  Afternoon 
Nursery 
Entry - door opens 12:30pm, door closes 12:40pm 
Collection - door opens 3:15pm, door closes 3:30pm 

Please remain in line so staff can greet each child on 
entry one at a time.  Adults please refrain from 
entering the cloakroom. The door will be closed 
promptly at these times to ensure the nursery session can 
begin. If the door is closed when you arrive, please take 
your child to the main school office to avoid disruption to 
the session. If you need to collect your child early, 
children will need to be collected via the school office. 

 

 Important Reminders: 

If another adult is collecting your child at the end of session, please inform myself, another member of staff or contact the school 
office. A password is required. If you have not already provided a password, please ensure you do this immediately. Adults must be 
over the age of eighteen years old to collect children from nursery. 

At nursery, we promote independence. Your child will be encouraged to take off their own coat and hang up their belongings on 
their peg. Please remind and encourage your child of this routine. Staff will be present to support your child if required. If your 
child is toilet training, please ensure you share efforts with staff to ensure consistency for your child. Please provide a bag including 
pants, socks, trousers, wipes and nappies or pull-ups, so your child can be changed if required. Thank you for your co-operation. 
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